Missions Update

January 2021

Prayer Needs

Local Churches - We are working
with several local churches in different
countries, providing advice,
encouragement, meniorship, and
direction for Gospel advancement.

London - We continue to support our
decade of work in this great city
through various ways: direct
evangelism, leadership support, church
planting, and active training.

Our Family - One of the hardest
things for me and my family to hear, is
the idea that we are not able to travel
globally during this pandemic. Yet so
many other missionaries are in the same
situation. We are planning trips to
Africa, Europe, and South America this
year. Please pray that we can get back
to going out to the ground level. It's so
much better to be in person than to be
on Zoom!

From the Agency

Consider helping missionaries who
need extra funds to get back to the field
during the Covid-19 period. If you
support a missionary, don’t stop now!
This is a time to increase our work and
our giving for the Gospel!
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Light in the Darkness

A few weeks ago, | came upon this exhibit. It is a memorial
to the Waldenses - a Gospel believing people who lived in
the Alps, whose roots go back into antiquity. They suffered
incredible levels of persecution for their determination to
hold true to the faith in God’s Word. The symbol of their
faith, was a candle on the Word of God, symbolizing the
light of the Scripture in a world of darkness. We also live in
a time of darkness both within and without the Church. We
need people who will commit to the faith, and hold true to
the simple Gospel despite attacks from all sides.

Missions is in crisis! We are sending fewer, supporting less,
and building fewer churches than we have in a very long
time. This moment is one for followers of Jesus to decide
what really matters, and then to live for it. In brief, the thing
that matters most, is the Great Commission.

We have to stay active in doing evangelism in our personal
lives. Every month, | actively disciple leaders from our work
in London. | am also working with new believers via Zoom.
We are working to raise up a new generation of missionaries
for places all across the United States, and in forty-two
countries. Please don’t stop supporting missionaries. This is
not the time to cut support. We need to pray more, give
more, and send more!
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